
VISITING WITH 

YOUR DOG 

Dogs are very welcome at the Yorkshire Arboretum.  

To ensure you and your dog enjoy your visit, and other 

arboretum users enjoy theirs, please follow this code:  

 Please put your dog on a lead as soon as you arrive in the car 
park as this can be a dangerous place for your pet. Also, dogs 
in vehicles can be upset by loose dogs. 

 Please keep your dog on a lead in the designated areas. 
These areas are home to sensitive wildlife or are where our 
children’s activities take place. 

 Please keep your dog under your close control if you let it off 
the lead in permitted areas. If you don’t trust your dog to  
come back when called please don’t let it off the lead. 

 Please put your dog on a lead straight away if requested to 
do so for any reason by a member of staff or another visitor 
anywhere in the arboretum. 

 Please don’t allow your dog to approach other people or 
dogs unless invited. Other visitors may dislike, or be scared 
of, dogs and some dogs may be aggressive if approached. 

 Please clear up after your pet. Waste bins are located around 
the arboretum or please take your rubbish home. 

 Well-behaved dogs on leads are welcome on the café 
terrace. Water bowls are available, which can be refilled at 
the tap on the front wall of the building. 

 Please keep your dog to the carpeted area of the Visitor 
Centre. Dogs are not allowed elsewhere in the building. 

 If you experience any problems during your visit please let 
the staff on the Visitor Desk know. 

ENJOY YOUR VISIT! 


